Item # g l’ﬁ
Date: _@L@/&s_

Kerin Wright

From: Jane Page <jeburner324@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 6:07 PM

To: Kerin Wright

Subject: Jake brake ordinance

Warning: Unusual sender <jeburner324@icloud.com>

You don't usually receive emails from this address.
Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.

I am Jane Page, | live at 324 Lake View Ct and since the overpass has been built the traffic noise on the overpass and Highway 30
is so loud inside our home it is something unbearable. It seems the Hwy 30 traffic noise is being caught by the overpass and
sending it back to our addition. One situation is the semis, when they come the RR overpass and use the Jake Brake process to
slow down, their super loud truck the sound is like it is in our living-room. | have seen other jurisdictions that have a no Jake
Brake ordinance and | am wondering if that is something Nevada would be willing to implement and process it would take to
initiate it.

I have reached out to the DOT regarding the increase in the noise level in our home since the overpass has been built. And | will
work with them on dealing with that.

Respectfully
Jane Page

Please acknowledge receipt of this correspondence. Thank you in advance.
Sent from my iPhone




